
 

Tues 16th July - Reports go home to parents
Wed 17th July - Year 6 play 2pm & 5pm
Thurs 18th July - end of term Rock Band Performance 2.00pm
Fri 19th July - Year 6 leavers worship @ 12.30pm (all welcome) 
Fri 19th July - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm

Last weekend, our Barrow Bees moved from their temporary NUC boxes into two wooden
hive boxes. Mrs. McArdle and family joined to help out and learn more about our new
buzzy friends. In September, we'll offer sessions for children interested in learning up
close in beekeeper suits. Consent slips etc will be sent out in September. Professional
beekeepers from 'Let Nature Bee' have limited spaces available next week and during the
summer holidays if you would like to book on a session to learn more. More information
and booking details are available through the link
https://www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk/page/?title=Barrow+Bees&pid=156   

Staffing Update

Next Friday, we will be saying Goodbye to Mrs Procter (Welfare) and Miss Goodwin
(Teaching Assistant) as they move on to new adventures. Both have been a huge part of
creating the ‘Barrow Way’ over the past few years and I would like to take this
opportunity to wish them lots of luck in their new roles. They will be greatly missed by us
all, especially the children. 
Miss Goodwin will be moving to Birmingham to start a new role as a Teaching Assistant
and to move in with her boyfriend and daughter.
Mrs Procter is moving on to a full time roll as a typist. 
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THIS WEEK

Free holiday camp places
Booking link https://progressive-
sports-lancashire.classforkids.io

Our Leavers’ Lunch open to the
whole school will be on

Friday 19th July
If you’d like your child to have

our special buffet lunch on that
day, please book any main meal
on ParentPay by this Sunday,
14th July in order that our
food order can be placed.

Our Rock Band leader has released his debut novel: Interstellar Scouts Biker Delta Squadron
5-6-5 and the Polarious Sector Assault which is available to purchase from Amazon for
£9.99 and he will be available to sign copies of the book  free of charge.  The book is

recommended for children in Year 4 and older.
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THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

2024 Leavers’ Party

Our Amazing Bee Keeping Workshop

Larch class trip to Blackpool Zoo

Rowan class visit Stonyhurst College
for an Egyptian workshop

Sycamore class trip to
Brockholes 

Well done Oak superstars! Miss
Crossley is so proud of each and

every child in Oak class



CALLING ALL PARENTS 

 Early drop offs & late pick ups are now free across our Progressive Sports Holiday Camps!! 

 As part of our promise to support our parents and listen to feedback we have decided that early drop
offs & late pick up charges are no more....

 That means an extra 2 hours of camp for the same price

 Find out more below:

 https://progressive-sports-lancashire.classforkids.io

Holiday Camp

https://progressive-sports-lancashire.classforkids.io/

